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STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
COUNTY OF HENDERSON February 3, 1897

The Henderson County Board of Commissioners met for a regularly
scheduled meeting at 7:00 p.m. in the Commissioners' Conference
Room of the Henderson County Office Building.

Those present were: Chairman Bob Eklund, Vice-Chair Grady Hawkins,
Commissioner Vollie G. Good, Commissicner Renee Kumor, Commissioner
Don Ward, County Manager David E. Nicholson, Assistant County
Manager/Staff Attorney Angela M. Skerrett, County Attorney Don H.
Elking, and Clerk to the Board Elizabeth W. Corn.

Also present were: Planning Director Matt Matteson, Parks and
Recreation Director Larry Harmon and Planner Karen Collins.

CALL TQ ORDER/WELCOME

Chairman Eklund called the meeting to order and welcomed all in
attendance.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Commiggioner Kumor led the Pledge of Allegiance to the American
Flag.

INVOCATION
David Nicholson, County Manager, gave the invocation.
DISCUSSION/ADJUSTMENT OF AGENDA

Commissioner Hawkins added one item as “G* under discussion items,
PERSONNEL.

Commissioner Ward added three items:

1. One item after CONSENT AGENDA but before DISCUSSION ITEMS,
EDNEYVILLE ZONING ISSUE.

2. One item under “D” as “4", Fire Dept. Budget Presentationg.

3. One item, request estimated projection of revenue of our growth
before the February CIP meeting on February 10.

David Nicholson added one item as “H” under Digcussion Items,
Extension of Time for Completion of Improvements - on a Land
Development Ordinance.

CONSENT AGENDA
Commissioner Kumor had a guestion regarding the Henderson County

Public Schoolg Financial Report.

David Nicholson stated that Ms. Kumor had asked about purpose#9100,
they had already spent $944,171. David had talked to Neil Tilley,
Finance Officer for the Public Schools, and he informed David that
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they had paid some Architect’s expenditures for the new elementary
school. ©On their next agenda, they have the budget amendment to
increase that budget. In the future if he has something odd, he
will put a note on the bottom to explain.

Commigsioner Kumor made the motion to approve the Consent Agenda as
presented. All voted in favor and the motion carried.

CONSENT AGENDA included:

Review of Minutes- Minutes were presented for the Board’'s review
and approval of the following meetings: January 6, 1937, January
15, 1997, January 23, 1997, September 16, 1996, September 19, 1996,
October 24, 1996 and December 6, 1996.

Henderson County Financial Report - The Henderson County Financial
Report for December 1996 was presented for the Board’s information

only.

Henderson County Public Schools Financial Report - The School
Financial Report for December 1996 was presented for the Board’s
information only.

Tax Releases - A list of 28 tax release requests was presented for
the Board’s approval.

Tax Refunds - A list of 16 tax refund requests was presented for
the Board’s approval.

CIP Monthly Reports - The December report was presented for the
current on-going Capital Improvements Projects.

Notification of Vacancies - The Board was notified of 1 vac. on the
Downtown Hendersonville 1Inc. Board. This will appear under
“Nominations” on the next agenda.

INFORMAL PUBLIC COMMENTS

1. Sarah Wade - A little gir) read a prepared letter thanking the
Board for the East Flat Rock recreation park. She plays hockey and
basketball. Her brother plays at the park every day.

2. Raymond Ward - Mr. Ward discussed zoning, the water line and the
sewer line in the Edneyville community. He has heard that all this

will be a boon for Edneyville. He wondered where the boon will
come from. He and most everyone he has talked to are not
interested in a boon. Mr. Ward said that he has not found one

person yet who is interested in zoning Edneyville. He asked what
will the Justice Academy do for the community of Edneyville?
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Comm1351oner Ward made the motion for the Board to go into Public
Hearing. All voted in favor and the motion carried.

Angela Skerrett informed the Board that effective October 1, 1996,
any time the Board of Commissioners is making an appointment to the
City Zoning Board of Adjustment or the City Planning Board from the
ETJ they must hold a Public Hearing. It has been advertised in the
Times-News that the Board will be holding this Public Hearing.
Persons can apply up until the present time.

We had received applications from five persons wishing to be
appointed: Tim J. Cochran, 565 Ransier Drive

Boyce E. Orr, 671 E. Park Place

Jeremiah Farrington, 455 Ransier Drive

Kenneth A, Brown, 120 Laurel Park Place

Daniel H. McGraw, 314 Overlook Terrace

[0 I P N A

The Board of Commissioners has 45 days after the Public Hearing to
make the appointment. The Board of Commissioners may consider
making appointments from individuals 1living in the Extra-
Territorial Jurisdiction of Laurel Park.

Public Input - There was none.

Commisgioner Ward made the motion for the Board to go out of Public
Hearing. All voted in favor and the motion carried.

Commissioner Good nominated Boyce E. Orr to fill one of the two
positions on the Laurel Park Planning Board.

Commisgioner Kumor nominated Tim Cochran to fill the second
position on the Laurel Park Planning Board.

Commissioner Kumor made the motion to close the nominations and
appoint Mr. Orr and Mr. Cochran to the Laurel Park Planning Board.
All voted in favor and the motion carried.

Commissioner Ward nominated Jeremiah Farrington to fill one of the
positions on the Laurel Park Zoning Board of Adjustment.

Commissioner Hawkins nominated Kenneth Brown to f£ill the second
position on the Laurel Park Zoning Board of Adjustment.
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Commissioner Xumor made the moticn to close the nominations and
appoint Mr. Farrington and Mr. Brown to the Laurel Park Zoning
Board of Adjustment. All voted in favor and the motion carried.

PUBLIC HEARING - Commissi Distri

Commigssioner Good made the motion for the Board to go into Public
Hearing. All voted in favor and the motion carried.

David Nicholson reminded all present that the Board of
Commissioners had requested this Public Hearing on the issue should
the Board pursue this issue of local control over the egstablishment
of the Commigsioner Districts. Currently, Henderson County’'s
districts are established by a local bill through the General
Assembly. The only way to change the districts is to request that
our local bill be amended. Most Boards of Commissioners have the
authority to make changes of their districts. The Henderson County
Board of Commigsioners has requested input from the public on this
igsue.

Public Input

1. Brvan Aleksich - Mr. Aleksich stated that Mr. Nicholson was
wrong, saying that NCGS 153-22 says that you don’t have to go

Raleigh, that it can be done locally without even talking to the
people in Raleigh.

Mr. Nicholson informed Mr. Aleksich that currently Henderson County
has a local bill that overrides the Statute in Henderson County.

Mr. Aleksich said he spent 40 minutes talking to Bob Joyce at the
Institute of Government, is a lawyer and the resident expert on the
law in this area.

He asked that the Board consider a change in the structure of the
method rather than the realignment of the districts. Mrs. Mae
Alexander chairs a group that is already working to redraw the
voting districts. Mr. Aleksich would like the Commissioners to
charge this group to review the options of methods available in
which the Commissioners can be elected. Mr. Aleksich suggested an
increase in the number of Commissioners be considered, either seven
or nine.

Commissioner Kumor made the motion to close the Public Hearing.
All voted in favor and the motion carried.

David Nicholson listed the options the Board has:
1. Leave the districts just as they are.
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2. Redesgign the districts during the General Assembly, asking them
to amend our local bill to show new digtrict lines.

3. Requesting the General Assembly to do away with Henderson County
in the local kill, to have the decigions based on the State Law
referred to earlier.

Mr. Nicholson stated this should be looked at during this session
of the General Assembly because people will be filing for office in
1998 before next years General Assembly. Discussion followed.

The first thing the Board would have to do is repeal or change the
local act.

Commissioner Kumor made the motion that the Board start the process
to set in motion the fact that the Board would like to make the
request, should it be necessary, that the piece of legislation in
question be repealed. All voted in favor and the motion carried.

EDNEYVILLE ZONING
Commigssioner Ward stated that he had received several phone calls

and visits about the zoning of Edneyville. Mr. Ward felt that the
reason staff had been ingtructed to look at zoning Edneyville was
to protect the citizens from the Academy and to give them some land
protections. The people in the Edneyville community do not want
their land zoned. Mr. Ward asked the Brard to eliminate Edneyville
from the study plan for the Planning Board and staff for zoning.

Commissioner Kumor stated she feels it 1ig important to =zone
Edneyville in a way that will preserve the integrity of the
community to allow for growth and expansion of an asset that the
State has invested &7 million or more in. If we don't zone
Edneyville in a way that keeps density at a minimum, you will see
with a water line and a package plant - the boon that many of the
residents don’t want.

Fellowing much discussion, Commissioner Ward made the motion to
have a public meeting in the Edneyville community for educational
purposes, to see if the citizens want their property zoned.

There was much discussion. Don Elkins had some concerns regarding
the Board of Commissioners redirecting the Planning Board.
Commissioner Ward withdrew his motion to reguest the Planning Board
hold a public meeting in the Edneyville community regarding zoning.
Commissioner Ward then requested the Planning Board hold an
educational meeting for Edneyville Community. All were in favor of
the request.
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TAX REPORT

Terry F. Lyda, County Tax Collector gave the tax report a copy of
which is attached as part of these minutes. The percentage

collected through January, 1997 was 90.649% (this compares to a
collection percentage of 89.633% for January, 1996).

Mr. Lyda recommended to the Board that wunpaid Tax Lieng be
advertised once: On May 19, 1997 (the third Monday) .

Commissioner Ward made the motion to authorize Terry Lyda to
advertise the tax liens as outlined. All voted in favor and the

motion carried.

Larry Harmon informed the Board that the Parks and Recreation
Department is seeking the Board of Commissioners approval of a
grant application to the North Carolina Parks & Recreation Trust
Fund. The department proposed to apply for a 50/50 matching grant
for the continued development of Etowah Recreation Park. The grant
has to have a cash match and the application deadline is February
29, 1997. If approved by the State of North Carolina, funding
would be received in July 1997.

Requirements that have to be met before the grant application is
submitted are for the Board to approve the following items:

Grant application/certification form

Notice of limitation of use form

Accessibility assurance form

Approved master plan and boundary map

Cash match amount for the grant.

Ul W N

The County Manager had requested that the Board be presented with

varioug cash-match alternatives. Therefore, the Board needed to
decide one of the following:

1. Do not apply for the grant

2. Apply for the grant for the maximum amount of

$25,000 county funds and $250,000 State funds for

a total of $500,000. This would provide funds to
complete the entire Etowah project this year.

3. Apply for the same amount as the 1996-97 CIP
project amount. This would be $110,485 county and
$110,485 State for a total of $220,970.

4. Apply for % the amount as received for the
1996-97 CIP project. This would be $55,242.50
County funds and $55,242.50 State funds for a total
of $110,485.
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5. Some other combination of funding as recommended
by the Board.

The Parks and Recreation Advigory Board recommended #3 for
approval. This option would require a county contribution of
$110,485 (same as the budget in 1996 for the project) which is a
total grant amount of $220,970. This grant would complete the
ballfields, basketball court, tennis court and group picnic shelter
at Etowah Park.

The Board has a CIP meeting scheduled for February 10.
Commissioner Hawkins requested that no action be taken on this

until after the scheduled CIP meeting.

Larry Harmon recognized the following in the audience:

. Virgil McClure, member of the Recreation Advisory Board

. Dean Griffin, David Laidlaw, and Terry Maybin, members of the
Recreation Advisory Board.

. George Cagle, Chairman of the Recreation Advisgory Board.

David Nicholson suggested the Board postpone action on this item
until after the CIP meeting, act on it possibly at Monday night'’'s
CIP meeting. The consensus of the Board was in agreement.

SET PUBLIC HEARING FOR EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AND STATE OF EMERGENCY
ORDINANCE

David Nicholson reminded the Board that on Wednesday, December 18,
1996, the Board of Commissioners held a workshop on the Henderson
County Emergency Management Ordinance and the Henderson County
State of Emergency Ordinance. At the conclusgion of the workshop,
the Board expressed the desire to hold a Public Hearing on these
ordinances. It was suggested that this Public Hearing be held on
February 19, 1597 at 9:00 a.m.

During the workshop the Commissioners expressed concern about
Section 5 Paragraph 1(c¢), regarding payment for borrowed property
or equipment during disaster/emergencies. The wording has been
changed to reflect the Board’s policy in reference to thisgs matter.

Mr. Nicholson recommended that this Public Hearing be held at the
mid-month meeting on February 19. Copies of these ordinances have
been sent again to the municipalities for their review and
comments.

Commissioner Good made the motion to get the Public Hearing for
both these ordinances on February 19, 1997 at 9:00 a.m. 2all voted
in favor and the motion carried.
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UPDATE ON PENDING ISSUES

Notice of intent to amend existing mining permit - Vulcan Materials
Company

The County Manager received a notice by Vulcan Materials regarding
their intent to modify their permit to mine granite from their
existing quarry on Clear Creek Road in an unzoned portion of
Henderson County. Three adjacent land owners received a similar
notice. A 30 day comment period is in effect until February 9,
1997. The County may itself offer comments.

The Vulcan Materials Company has acquired 22.3 acres and intends to
expand its quarry operations to the southwest at their existing 145
acre site. Their last expansion permit was issued in 1892. Mr,
Matteson has asked for a complete set of drawings showing the
actual proposed mining activity.

Since the quarry is in an unzoned area and is not otherwise in
conflict with the Henderson County Land Use Plan, staff offered no

comment .

The last time a major mining permit was proposed, the County
Manager thought that the public was entitled to a hearing, despite
the fact that, in most cases, there is little the public can do to
stop the issuance of a mining permit if all activities meet minimum
state guidelines. It should alsc be noted that according toc Mr.
Wayne Queen of Vulcan Materials, the company recently sponsored a
meeting of the adjoining property owners to acquaint them with
their plans for expansion. This meeting included residents of the
Greystone Community, a manufactured home development located on Nix
Road just southwest of the Vulcan Quarry.

If the Board wishes to ask the State for a hearing it would be
advigable to request such before February 9. The County may want
to review the plans before making such a request.

Mr. Nicholson requested authorization from the Board to write to
the State to request a Public Hearing be held in the community
about the expansion. The State has already scheduled one on the
evening of February 25 in the Commissioners meeting room at 7:00

p.m. .

City of Hendersonville - Water and Sewer extensions

Chairman Eklund informed the Board of a letter he received from
Mayor Niehoff dated January 13. Mayor Niehoff asked if the Board
of Commissioners wish to be involved when they look at water and
sewer extensions to make sure it ties in with the County’s Land Use
Plan.
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Commissioner Hawkins made the motion to let the City of
Hendersonville know that the County Commissioners wish to be a part
of the procegs. All voted in favor and the motion carried.

Travel & Tourism Building

Commissioner Kumor attended the Travel & Tourism Beoard meeting per
instructions from the Board of Commissioners. Chairman Eklund had
sent a letter to the Chair of the Travel & Tourism Board asking for
their input on consideration for selling the building.

The Travel & Tourism Board took action to not sell the building.
They felt that it was in the best interest of the Travel & Tourism
gegment of our economy that the building remain as a functioning
part of their program.

Commissioner Good commented that when the building was purchased 4-
5 years ago, Henderson County was able tc purchase the building at
somewhat less than the appraisal of the property from Wachovia
Bank. Although we do not have a legal binding obligation, he feels
that we have a moral binding obligation to not gell the building to
another financial institution. Henderson County wanted the
building for Travel & Tourism and possibly the Chamber at some
point in time down the road could be located there as well with
gsome additional work on the building. The building is in a good
location for travel and tourism, it is easy to find.

Commissioner Good stated that he was not in faveor of any
consideration to sell the building.

Commisgsioner Kumor made the motion that the Board decline any
discussion of selling the building and keep it as a functioning
part of our travel and tourism program. All voted in favor and the
motion carried.

Fire Department Budget Presentations

Commissioner Ward stated that he has attended budget meetings where
the Fire Departments were an issue. He feels that we put Rocky
Hyder, Henderson Cocunty Fire Marshal, in an awkward position of
recommending or not recommending the Fire Departments Budgets.
Commissioner Ward would like to see the Chiefs or the Presidents or
someone come before the Board of Commissioners in a work session
and make a presentation regarding justification of their needs.

Commissioner Hawking stated that he had been thinking about the
possibility of establishing a fire district advisory board to help
the Commissioners, particularly at budget time, with some of the
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parameters that the Board sees once a year on fire dept. budgets.
We currently spend a little over $2 million a year on rural fire
depts.

David Nicholson informed the Board that he has already been
discussing with staff the possibility of holding a work session
some time in March on fire districts in general. Ms. Skerrett has
been working with Rocky on a computer presentation for that
meeting. Fire Chiefs should be invited.

ESTIMATED PROJECTED REVENUE
Commissioner Ward stated that he would like to see some kind of

figure soon regarding expected growth.

David Nicholson informed the Board that he has been working with
Ms. Coffey (budget analyst) today on that issue. Hopefully by some
time the end of this week, staff will put something in the Board’s
mailboxes regarding growth, total revenues and other projections in
chart form and numeric form.,

NOMINATIONS
Chairman Eklund reminded the Board of the following vacancies and

opened the floor to nominations:

Western Carolina Community Action Board of Directors - 1 vac.
There were no nominations at this time so this item was rolled to

the next meeting.

Laurel Park Planning Board - 2 vac.
This was taken care of earlier in the meeting. The Board appointed

Boyce E. Orr and Tim Cochran.

Laurel Park Zoning Board of Adjustment - 2 vac.
This wae taken care of earlier in the wmeeting. The Board appointed
Jeremiah Farrington and Kenneth Brown.

Recreation Committee - 3 wvac.

Commissioner Kumor nominated Gary Eblen.

Commissioner Ward nominated Ralph King and Leonard Moody.
Chairman Eklund nominated Tom Zimmerman.

The Board will be polled at the next meeting.
Board of Equalization and Review - 7 wvac.

Commissioner Hawkins made the motion to reappoint all seven current
members: R.E.Harmon, Lecn Lamb, Charles L. Porter, Marlene Conner,
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Marvin B. Smith, Danforth E. Leitner and Charles A. Capps. All
voted in favor and the motion carried.

Nursing/Adult Care Home Community Advisory Committee - 7 vac.
There were no nominations at this time so this item was rolled to
the next meeting.

Henderson County Planning Board - 1 vac.

Commissioner Kumor nominated Eva Ritchey. Commissioner Kumor made
the motion to suspend the rules and appoint Mg. Ritchey. All voted
in favor and the motion carried.

IMPORTANT DATES
Commissioner Kumor made the motion to move the March 3 meeting to

Tuesday, March 4. All voted in favor and the motion carried,

PERSONNEL

Commissioner Hawkins had added this item to the agenda. He stated
that in the last couple o©of meetings we’ve added personnel to
various places position-wise. Be recommended to the Board of
Commissioners that they consider a freeze on hiring any positions
until the Board has had budget deliberations and adopted a budget
ordinance to pay for the positions. Mr. Hawkins stated that we
ought not be taking on new positions that haven’t been budgeted
for.

David Nicholson reminded the Board that as positions are approved
as part of the action, the Board must make the budget
amendments/changes to fund those positions. We cannot, because of

N.C. 1law, have budgets out of balance. We cannot create
expenditures without creating the offset of changing an expenditure
or changing revenue associated with that. Positions that are

created through the grant process would have been created by and
budgeted for.

Commissioner Hawkins withdrew his motion.

EXTENSION OF TIME FOR COMPLETION OF IMPROVEMENTS

Angela Skerrett stated that normally this item would have been put
on the consent agenda. The land development ordinance requires
that in order to get a final plat approval, that a subdivision
either have the improvements completed (water, sewer, and roads} or
bonded. In this case rather than a letter of credit, we entered
into a trust agreement. The trust agreement had stated that in
order to get approval for an extension they would have to come back
to the Board for approval.



i

- 24T

February 3, 1997 Page 12

Robert Fleming developer of Section 2A, Sharons Crossing, has
requested a six month extension of time to complete the
improvements required by the Henderson County Land Development
Ordinance. To date, the sewer and water lines have been completed,
but due to the weather, the paving will not be completed until this

spring.

Staff recommended approval of a six month extension to complete the
improvements required for Section 2A of Sharons Crossing.

Commissioner Kumor made the motion to accept the recommendation of
staff and extend the time for completion of improvements for 6
monthg. All voted in favor and the motion carried.

CLOSED SESSION
Commissioner Kumor made the motion for the Board to go into Closed

Sesgion as allowed under NCGS 143-318.11 for the following reasons:

1. (a){4) To discuss matters relating to the location or expansion
of industries or other businesses in the areas served by the public
body.

2. (a)({5) To establish, or to instruct the public body’'s staff or
negotiating agents concerning the position to be taken by or on
behalf of the public body in negotiating (1) the price and other
material terms of a contract or proposed contract for the
acquisition of real property by purchase, option, exchange, or
lease.

All voted in favor and the motion carried.

Commissioner Ward made the motion for the Board to go out of Closed
Session. All voted in favor and the motion carried.

There being no further business to come before the Board,

Commisgioner Good made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 10:30
p.m. All voted in favor and the motion carried.

Wb, vt

Elizabdeth W. Corn, Clerk Robert D. Eklund, Chairman

Attest :
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HENDERSON COUNTY TAX COLLECTOR

200 North Grove Street, Suite 66
Hendersonville, North Carolina 28792
PH: (704) 697-5595
FAX: (704) 698-6153
Terry F, Lyda
Tax Collector

February 3, 1997
d
To the Henderson Counry Beard of Commissioners:

In accordance with G.S. 105-369, Advertisements of Tax Liens on Real
Property for Failure to Pay Taxes, I respectfully submit the following report:

January, 1997

1996 Total Tax Collector's Charge
Releases

1998 Collections
Unpaid Taxes

26,142,625.73

ed through‘January,:

Percentage coll
”collectlon percentage of 89 633

{This compares <o

Advertisement_észax Liens

8.S. 105-369 to- prOVLde
it may choose to‘ad-
ired to do $0. 'The
r and it must be. ad-
ion in the taxing:
through June 30.

Effectlv January 1, 1985, ¢
that tax 11ens need to be adverti

unit. The a vert;slng_may be &

the ads.

Terry F. Lyda,
Henderson County Tax Collector



bt

THIS PAGE INTENTIONALLY LEFT BLANK



ZESESPE54496 MO4 SNOLLIFNMOD OIS

N 478 4/5 "TVSIVY4HY NI TS TT Ly Q
ﬂ/-: ||||||||||||||| JSSISEY S¥M "NOILYITIONODEM 3oVHEIY SISl ZTEOOSOYDL M SNV *NIAAH
0EAT L1ON Z2&T ALL3E ¢ LEITIOH
TTIF0-32 NO Q31IId T &Ss TELS0S2VRE ¥ NYWNIHS ¢ LNITI0H
ATIIVA NYIAIA $NOLTIIH
YZIFET#/P4TITI# QALSIT 37AN0T G 9L% OTEGORRYTE H13a¥Z173 NIN3 *NOLT3H
Lepasg JALSIT TENDGE HW 947 ¢S FPOROTIVIE TIDMHYD LHIIOM ¢ AdSYID

PriBLE
HW S5 ¥ MOd @37719 G0 +EtErls S TPOSEY P4 ATNEL ¢ QHOINYYED

aNYT SIH MO LSO
3IS¥D 'V 0L 9NDTIIT LOM 2300 HW ZTCTETS TEEbOBRYRS 34IM 5 IIHIHY ¢3SVD

ALYSHDNS STH NO LENC
3D YV Ol BNOTSE LON S30d YISl ThEPOSEYAS 34IM % BIHOMY ISv)

SOPOFTH SNLENF "3

3L EEET NI HW % d10S g0 beeess EPLPOSBYRE ¥ ONHOM ¢ MNONNYD

SLTEOTH Lo,

MO ZATOO-25 MIJENVHL / I¥NISHIL SV .
S4140T# NI G3LSI7 3730 #0°12% E4TPOBRYTS 3H3F NONNYD
3917 PHAT 3T AINOHE ¥ SIONWMHS ¢ 3TavD
anoMHvD £341 SV QILSIT SYM HW 17 5% T125088vos IINTHYIS ¢ IAvD
QHIVI Y ¥3d 319 STENGA PECLETS T e IbOSacYRs DONI MOILYZINWOMD MVDINVMI
MENMO CHDM0H LM3A0M oL ¥/3/0 LEZE0M € AM0H
ONITHIIIY S6/07 QIS0 SSINISOT  64° 38 TO°ASFCOTYRE 3IOIAMIS BNIQIEM €903
9 HLMY ¢ 713ONY
_ TIIT c¥ AINWYN DL @S DING S5 4995 EEPROIBYRE 2 QTYNDQ ¢ 7TEONY
uaseay {e3n] R EL-TN aureN +4aAedxey
: E L T =PRWI]3Y L&/82/10
LHO3Y LE/TO/TO LY HANOISSTHWAD X4*33Y3ITI3Y

.

« 3

ve

~



GIS3LIHM QL ONOTIE LON 2300 HW SIHL SF S01$ FESGOSSY L AI233 NOYYY +3JIS3LIHM

YANYM CNOLETIVE

ASTEZT# QILSIT 790 HW M T0*DOZ$ 10" ZIPOSVRE : FINNDQ ¢NDLIYL
DL Q3XVd AMIADISIA "AILNSWNI0T ANV
g3LD3UN0D BIA0D XVl “S6&T NI ALID SNIMIHLIYH NIT3H *NOLVLE
IHL DANI GIAXANNY SYM ALMIONS SIHL  19°10Ts 0SLE0TOVRE  HS INIONT MIHLOLSINHD ¢NOLYLS
YNIN “SIMILE
YOIMIWY HNVE Ad S6, NI QASEO43Y  S8°911% S0 SETEOYRE AFRAHIF ¢SIYILS
SHIWIDTING HIAIM STIIW
S&/TE/21 SSANISNG AITOTD &3 1s 2O SRVETIVIS ¥/5/G HLSNNTH SM3I0HDS
BELELF GIVA AQYINTY  P2STTS SUSTOSOVIE A4 NHOP ¢ NOSLY30Y
TASL# LITOS-Ac# 52 A0S LbPES STE ORIV 337 AQNYM ¢ ATSWYH
PRIP0-98% £TZLSE dITILA/S . HILHDNVA H IJADC ¢ ATSWYH
SI 3NO S,NOS SI INO//HW MO T 99 SPES LEROTEAYTE ATTINYLE MIHINT ¢ AISWYY
09V SHA M3 Y CIOS/NMONANG 5P HW D35S Z0° PEINAVRE NONNMYHE ¢ NDOK
FOLEO-Z2 SV YHLMVK ¢ TTaMvYR
TET4# NO QILSIT SI HW 13238 DESTOTEY TS MOHLMYOW AT TI0A ¢ TIEMXYK
A3NQE HIIINNEC ¢ ASNNVK
CHDIH GOL HW GDOMHYD &2, 20 3INTVA - T4 51s YETEOBEYTE TIVANYYE DINE < ATNNVM
JE0MYA INYANIDIS3A
L NO I8 QILVHINID ATL0IUMOONI  LEZSITS LET LAY T WILDTIT THOAOIHL LONIM
Ny TS soooooo—soooooooooooooo
N
WW ...... T4 ¥ SY Q3LSIT 90 HWGG S Ua0ls OBEFOSEYTE L NVDYM ¢NOSHOVI
7» uOSEAN RETIN fEEaRE] auepN JHaAedxe)
£ 39vd S3ASYI3Y L6/82/10
L40435 713 LE/TO/TO LHDHIN S HINOISSIWWOD LNW*3SYI13Y

4]

G




Yy e

wa BESVINEY Tiviol

= L
LT "

===S==x

L0
n
I
I
I
I

FAIB3LIHM QL 9NOT3Y LON S3I0T HW IS 0FTH
uoseay | 2401
CTTTY TS
LEAZQ/ZO LM HINDISESTWWID

T TIEAYHIIW tdQ0TannNnaA

123D NOYYY ¢«3JIZALIHM

Lo/BZ/TQ
1" IS¥313H

(™

-



1 39vd

3MTYA TYNOSH3L M0d 3Ng ANAZ3Y "Ty3d
ATING NI3F IavH JINO0HS " IYNOSHIE ANV
Tv3Y ISY QIVd 3HAM ALM3dOMd NO S3IKVL

SVIVA TIYNOSH3d "0d 3Na aNN43Y “fy3y
ATINDG N33J JAVH TIO0HS *WNOSH3A ONY
I¥IY BY JIV< IHIM ALMILOMdS NO S3IHVL

TRITTH
DHIANITIE "7 AL S9NMITIFE

HToud
93717 NOSHIANIH TS°Z2 9/8 ALNOODD NOD
HIANIW NI J3853S2V TV S¥M ALN3d0Md

MITAZYE MSH1uWNd
HD4 SNIddWi DL LN3E "0ts 9/8
SF & AV J3B53EEY DTYM ALYIJONd

8 N3I3F 3AvVH JINCHS 12711 Wad d
SY S¥YM TNOILYITIDNGIIY JDVHIDY

AITATLON 0 ZFAWOINNT DL E
NIZT FAvH TINCHE SV 12 TT MId
d3NTYA SYM "NGILYITIZNCGO3IY IDVvHIDY

t INITT ALNMAOD
L3 N3IZFT IAVH CINOHS DY 1217 404 4
SE3ESV S¥M "NOILYITIIDNODIMY 3IDVHIOY

TLTE NIII SAVYH dTN0OHE T2 1T LV
FESVY SV TNOTILYITIONDIIY IDvHADY

FE R G4 MOd HYO0D 371711d tetv LT
27T WoHd dIHNVHI "E3HDY J330
S3ISEY TNOLLYITIDMNODSSH IDYHAIV

DV OTIVD /M AddYH LONT L& MOH SESEZT
D1l £°F¢% ANV D4 NI &7#% 04 10759
WOHd dIDNYHDI DY “NOTLVITIDNOD3IE DV

PEdVW WIZHd 22V YD M AddYH LN
s NI [SZ°EP 0L A°F9 8 Sa NI &7F9 DL
TOTE? WoHd JADNVYHD 2% “NOD3H OV

SaNNH43Y
LASEZO/Z0 JHO43Y 5. H3INQISSIWWAD

TRAQUEGOYRA

»

SOZOTALYYE

JFSino
NI1ldvi

IEINDT
NI LYYW

AMNOAA

M ¥aINITID
TFRTINYI ACHL

WY TN0UdS

13N CTINDHLE
WY P ATN0ONLS

AIM3 ¢ LL30dV4

3N A IH0ON

EHILEVINYTT
fHEISVYONYTD

33IM T "Y3AE3T CNYW33HS

I4IM % H3LE3T ENVIEEMA

¥ FOADT T0TING

¥ FIATE *3DTIN3

L&/BE/TO
ANW " ABYIT3Y

)

L

o

w

G

ul}
~

N



——
g

g

SATLFOTS L SANNA3Y w0l

LHYHD Xan

SET0Z
L¥ (35E382V¥ SWM ALY3I4OMd 15T R0rs

NV HaD3 L4371 SYM ALYTA0MA

"M NYZQ ‘ES3I
g NATIIMYW ¢ LOd7YL

"4 Nydd f5E3g
d NATIHVYK §10dnvL

“id ¥Od S3IACD KVl AIL0IYHAD BNIYIHLYY NITIH SNOLYLS
_ TPS-SZ-4 QAXINNY SUM ALMIIOND S0 sl DSLEOTOVSE HS 3INTONT NIHLOLSIMHD SNILYLS
UDSEBIN |e30) jliqxRey auen AaAedxe |
z T 434 LE/BT/TO
L0y LE/SO/TO 1y VHINGT ST WD M ISYITTY



pria

THIS PAGE INTENTIONALLY LEFT BLANK



002478

e -
RN O

HENDERSON COUNTY

. 400 North Main Street
HENDERSONVILLE NORTH CAROLINA
28792

Office of the Tax Collector

February 5, 1996

To the Henderson County Board of Commissioners:

In accordance with G.S. 105-369, Advertisements of Tax Liens on Real
Property for Failure to Pay Taxes, I respectfully submit the following report:

January, 1996

1995 Total Tax Collector's Charge $24,842,146.20
Releases 284,248.11
1995 Collections 22,012,187.97
Unpaid Taxes $ 2,545,710.12

Percentage collected through January, 1996 - 89.633%
(This compares to a collection percentage of 88.589% for January, 1995)

Advertisement of Tax Liens

Effective January 1, 1985, ch. 1013 (H 1676) amends G.S. 105-369 to provide
that tax liens need to be advertised only once. A taxing unit may chcose to ad-
vertise the tax liens more than one time, but it is not required to do 80. The
list must still be posted at the courthouse or city hall door and it must be ad-
vertised in cne or more newspapers having a general circulation in the taxing
unit. The advertising may be done at any time from March 1 through June 30.

It is my recommendation to the Board of Commissioners that unpaid Tax Liens
be advertised once: on May 20, 1996 (the third Monday). The reasons for my recom—
mendation being the following: (a) our tax statements sent to the taxpayers tell
them that as long as their taxes are paid by April 30, they will not be advertised,

and (b) the Times-News states that they must have ten full days for preparation of
the ads.

Respectfully,

Doy 7 i

Terry F. Lyda,
Henderson County Tax Collector
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